20th June,1949.

Dear 8ir,

I shall be glad if you willl ascertain, and
let me know, what arrangements are proposed to be made
for the Speclal Survey and Screwshaft Survey, which
became due on the Steamer "WARINA" at the end of October
and March last respectively, to be carried out.

I may say that in reply to enquiry the
Owners state that the vessel 1s employed entlirely in
Eastern waters and thelr Managing Agents at Calcutta,
Messrs. Mackinnon Mackenzle, have been asked to attend
to this matter.
Youwrs faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comittee.
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